
Minister announces support measures
for care homes

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced £6.5m in additional funding for
Northern Ireland’s care homes, as part of a series of measures to support the
sector during the Covid-19 pandemic.

Communities Minister Launches £1.5m
Support Fund for Arts Sector

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey MLA has announced funding of £1.5m to
support individuals and organisations in the Arts Sector in response to
COVID-19.

Daily Covid-19 figures – 26 April 2020

The Department of Health confirms that today a further five people have sadly
lost their lives to Covid-19.

Daily Covid-19 figures – 25 April 2020

The Department of Health confirms that today a further sixteen people have
sadly lost their lives to Covid-19.
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family-related statutory payments for
furloughed workers

Furloughed workers who are entitled to statutory family-related payments will
not lose out.
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